
The MHICU shall be supplied from the existing main switchboard in the Palliative 

Care Building at the Prince of Wales Hospital. The existing switchboard is 

supplied from an existing substation on site. An existing 8 story building has 

been demolished freeing up approximately 400A 3 phase, which will be sufficient 

to serve the new MHICU. 


